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1/28/55

Thic supplemenis copies of the correspondence
petween Dr. Ives Hendrick and Dr, Arthur Noyes
and of the letter from Dr. Hendrick to

Dr, Brunswick previously sent you by Dr. Hendrick.

Mailed 1/28/55 to Dr. Frank, Dr. Morse, Dr. Barrett
(Incoming President-Ele ct), Dr. Fleming,

Mr. McVeigh and Dr. Bandler (Chairman-Flect of the
Board on Professional Standards)e. Douplas Bond, M.D
Secretary-Elect, - o



